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Hello everyone my name is Austin. I'm submitting this testimony to oppose 3390. My 

reasoning is simple this would affect the fly fishing community in Oregon dramatically. 

Not only would many shops probably close there doors. This also would end up 

affecting a lot of tourists that come to Oregon to fish the amazing waters we have. 

This isn't about just the fly shops and anglers but also a big money maker for the 

state. People from all around the world come to Oregon to fish its water with flies. 

Please do not pass 3390. This not only affects my friends, and family, but also all the 

amazing people that I've gotten to meet travel here to fish flies for our awesome fish. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, Austin  


